
43 Members attended with 8 Apologies
Committee changes for 2016/7 - Michael Parr and Paul
Davies resigned from the Committee. The following were
elected to vacant posts - Paul Tudor - Chairman, Ruth
Beach - Treasurer, Stuart Watkinson - Secretary. All other

posts remain as before the AGM. Bryan Roe was elected
Vice-Chairman at the Committee meeting on 14th March.
Motion to rescind 2015 AGM decision on absorbing Ken
Willington’s Legacy into Club Funds. This was defeated.
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Footnote: To receive your newsletter by e-mail, please e-mail your request to -  news@creweandnantwichramblingclub.org.uk
A copy of this newsletter is also published on the Club Web Site in the Archive section.

Club Web site - http://www.creweandnantwichramblingclub.org.uk

2016/7 MEMBERSHIP RENEWALS
Membership Renewals were due at the AGM in February 2016, however there are still a
number of renewals outstanding. Members who have not renewed by the end of March are
deemed to have left the Club. At the time of the recent Committee meeting 34 members had
not renewed. Those members who do not wish to renew their membership should inform the
Membership Secretary asap.

Items from AGM

Bowls Evening  2016 - 12th May at The Red Lion, Little Budworth. Meet at 1830 for a 1900 start. - A short walk led by
Richard Farrall  will be available for those not wishing to bowl. Members wishing to participate in the Bowling or Walking
should complete the form below and return to Pete Winby as soon as possible.
Club Holiday 2017 At the first 2017 Holiday meeting on 18 March there were around 25 people present with apologies
from six others.  Howard Gibson had done some valuable preparation and after sharing suggestions and thoughts the meet-
ing closed with Howard agreeing to contact Alfa Holidays for a quote for May 2017, sole use of the coach for a week for
C&N RC to either Tenby or Ilfracombe - a further meeting is arranged for Friday 15 April (for those present at the first
meeting please note this date is a week earlier than the date suggested at the meeting) in the Holmes Room at Wistaston
Memorial Hall 7.30 - 9.30, to make a final decision on the venue and precise date and share out further tasks towards plan-
ning the holiday.  An invitation will be sent to all members of the club to apply for places on the holiday.
NOTE THAT ATTENDEES AT FUTURE HOLIDAY PLANNING MEETINGS NEED TO PAY £1 TOWARDS THE
COST OF THE ROOM HIRE
Club Maps - as we no longer use the 1” to the Mile (1 in 50000 SERIES), remaining maps will be available for members
on the coach on a first come first served basis.
First Aid Training  & Map Reading -  sessions could be arranged provided there is sufficient interest.

Walk Information
The Winter/Spring 2016 Walk Programme  - this is now complete with leaders for all walks, but the destination for the
5th June has been changed from Colne, Lancashire to Bakewell, Derbyshire
Summer/Autumn 2016 Walk Board and 2016 Evening Walk Board are now on circulation on Coach walks - the current
state of these walk boards are shown in page 2 of this newsletter in order that we can get a wider circulation of the destina-
tion requirements for a Coach Quote - please respond quickly if you would like to lead a walk.

NEWSAR - North East Wales Search And Rescue - the
Club sent a cheque for £100 to this Organisation for it’s
help in the Llangollen walk incident in December 2015.
Memorial tree to Ken Willington - on 10th February, a
number of Members attended an event to place a plaque to
commemorate the planting of this tree. The Tree & Plaque

are located on the Crewe/Nantwich Greenway down from the
Rising Sun Pub towards Crewe Park.
Club 70th Anniversary  - an Anniversary Walk followed by
a Meal will take place at Longnor on 9th October. A booking
form for this event will be included in next Newsletter

Items from Recent Committee Meeting

Other Information

BOWLS/WALKING EVENING RED LION, LITTLE BUDWORTH
1900 12th May 2016

Please CIRCLE the activity in which you are partaking and if you require a meal.

BOWLING      WALKING      MEAL  Y  N

Do you have your own Bowls   Y    N

Name..........................................................................................Tel...........................................................

Please return  to Peter Winby, 41 Remer Street, Crewe CW1 4LU Tel 01270 585683
NOTE THAT BOWLERS NEED TO PAY £1 TOWARDS THE COST OF THE GREEN  HIRE,

THIS WILL BE COLLECTED ON THE NIGHT
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